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You don't often get email from simon.atkinson@tamargaming.co.uk. Learn why this is
important

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please accept his email as confirmation of our attendance at the Licensing Sub Committee

meeting on the 3rd May 2022. This in in connection to our application for an AGC at 11 The 
Broadway Plymstock.

The attendees will be:-

Mr Andrew David Pearse (Company Director)
Mr Simon James Atkinson (Company Director)

Please could we ask to submit our Risk Assessment and our company Operational 
Standards Document. Both have been submitted to Marie Price within your organisation.

Please could you et me know if you require any additional information.

Kind regards
Simon.

Simon Atkinson
Director
Tamar Gaming Ltd

This e-mail does not form part of a legally binding contract or agreement between the recipient and Tamar Holdings Ltd
(THL), and Tamar Gaming Ltd (TGL). Due to the method of transmission, Tamar Holdings Ltd, and its subsidiaries does
not warrant the accuracy and completeness of this e-mail and any attached files, especially THL and TGL does not accept
any responsibility of any changes to this mail and any attached files after they were sent. Any opinion and recommendations
expressed therein are solely those of the author and they may be subject to changes without notice.
Registered Office:
2 Abbots Close, Lee Mill Industrial Estate, IVYBRIDGE, Devon, PL21 9GA
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